
Dear CEO Tim Egan,

It is my pleasure to share that Chicago State University has selected you for the CSU
Business Leaders in Motion award. Recipients of this award have demonstrated
exemplary leadership and have made significant contributions to economic and
community development. We value your steadfast commitment to bettering our
community and we know that together we can help the region achieve new
heights.

You and other award recipients will be honored at half time of our women's
basketball game that starts on February 25 at 1:00 p.m. Prior to the game, we
would be honored to have you and a guest join us at a reception with refreshments,
networking with other leaders, and an opportunity to meet our new Athletics
Director - Dr. Monique Carroll.

Please advise if you are able to receive your award during the event.

The Office of External Affairs will send the details soon but for now, I simply would
like to say congratulations! We commend your steadfast commitment to our
community.

Sincerely,

Chicago State University

Chicago State University
9501 S. King Drive
Chicago, IL 60628
773.995.2000 csu.edu


